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Seth Himelhoch, M.D.
University of Maryland School of Medicine
Division of Services Research
737 West Lombard Street, Suite 560
Baltimore, Maryland 21201

Study: Multi-Site Rapid HIV Testing in Urban Mental Health Settings   

Dear Dr. Himelhoch, 

     The IRB has reviewed the amended consent form for the above study, submitted on February 
9, and the training certificate for the key collaborator.  The study is now approved by the 
Sheppard Pratt IRB.

     This approval expires July 31, 2009.  Please note that any study modification, such as the 
addition of a study announcement or advertisement, must be submitted to and approved by the 
Sheppard Pratt IRB prior to implementation of the modification.  

     
Sincerely,

Faith Dickerson, Ph.D. M.P.H.
IRB chair
fidickerson@sheppardpratt.org  ,    410-938-4359
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